
 

Notice to Competitors 
 

NTC-2025-01-15-1  

 
 

 

Thursday Twilight Abandoned 
 

 

Due to the forecast for strong winds and gusts exceeding 30 knots, the 

Thursday Twilight Race on January 16 has been abandoned. 

 

The Harbour View Room will be open until 7pm however meals will not 

be available. 

 

David Staley  
MHYC Sailing Manager  
15 January 2025 at 1400hrs 


